

THE OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, to encourage and foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;

Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying of each Rotarian's occupation as an opportunity to serve society;

Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian's personal, business, and community life;

Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS 2014-2015

President: Tim Nobles **President Elect:** Karen Grosz **Secretary:** Oliver Grosz Annette Silveria **Treasurer:**

Sergeant at Arms: Steve Rose Club Service: Oliver Grosz Gary Felt **Vocational Service:**

Community Service:

Steve King **International Service: Youth Service:** Zeane Barber **Foundation Chair:** Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB, P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: admin@susanville rotary.com Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at Lassen Senior Center

Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To Oliver Grosz at ogrosz39@gmail.com

ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE



SPOKE



Volume 16 Number 11

September 11, 2014

ROTARY 4-WAY TEST

1. Is it the TRUTH? 2. Is it **FAIR** to all concerned? 3. Will it build **GOODWILL** and better **FRIENDSHIPS**? 4. Will it be **BENEFICIAL** to all concerned?

Today's Program

Bill McCabe, LHS Superintendent (Skip Jones)

Upcoming Programs

September 18 - (Steve King) September 25 - (Rob Kohrt) October 2 - (Norman Mah)

Upcoming Events

September 20, 8:30-1 Foundation Seminar & Community & International Projects @ Harrah's, Reno September 26-28, REGL at Camp Grizzly, Portola November 14, Winetasting Fundraiser

Birthdays and Anniversaries

September 5 - Bill & Linda Stewart September 6 - Keri & John Richards September 10 - Steve & Leanne King

SEPTEMBER NEW GENERATIONS MONTH

Keeping them connected



Every year, thousands of young people strengthen their leadership skills, serve their communities, build friendships, and develop a global perspective through Interact, Rotaract, Rotary Youth Exchange, New Generations Service Exchange, Rotary Youth Leadership Awards, and Rotary Eighth Grade Leadership. Reaching out to these alumni, and participants of Rotary Foundation programs, by giving them the opportunity to share in service projects and activities is a great way to keep them connected to Rotary, and may well motivate them to become Rotary members.



Rotary Club of Susanville Sunrise representatives met with Lassen Historical Society members to announce our club's decision to finance the cost of a new roof for Roop's Fort.

Last Week



LHS Superintendent Bill McCabe noted that the high school is committed to academic improvement, with Language Arts an area for improvement this year. He also believes a student-elected student trustee would provide an opportunity for students to experience academic governance by getting involved and expressing their opinions.



RYLA Alumni Zach Mah and Elizabeth Stalter shared their experiences from Camp Grizzly, saying it was a life-changing experience. Both said they learned to respect others, gained self-confidence, and met amazing people they can now network with. We look forward to working with them as Interact Club members this year.